
 
MEMO  

 

cityofalbany.net 
   

TO: Albany Public Library Board 
 
FROM: Eric Ikenouye, Library Director 
 
DATE: August 27, 2024 
 
SUBJECT:  Director’s Report 
 
Board Members, 
 
We do not have any items that require your approval at this meeting.   
 
We have had well over 4,500 registrants for Summer reading, and program attendance has been very 
high at all the events this Summer. This Summer, over 800 adults registered, which is much higher than 
we have ever had before. Participants have until August 31 to pick up their prizes.  
 
This month, Librarian 1 Angela Barker and Library Assistant Marjorie Knox will speak to you about 
some of the programs and services they provide. 
 
Also, September 12 is the deadline to RSVP for the City's first Citizen Advisory Group (CAG) 
Appreciation Event, which will be held on Thursday, September 26, 2024, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at 
the Riverfront Community Center. 
 
Thank you for your time and service,  
 
Eric 
 
EI\eas 
 
 
 


